Thursday, December 29,

23

The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in special session at the Bainbridge Town Hall on December 29, 2023. Those present were Trustees Michael Bates and Jeffrey Markley. Trustee Kristina O'Brien was absent. Trustee Bates presided and called the meeting to order at 5:10 P.M.

Bainbridge Civic Club - F-permit Request

Mr. Markley made a motion to approve the temporary liquor permit requested by the Bainbridge Civic Club for an event on January 27, 2024 with approval from the Bainbridge Police Department.

Dr. Bates seconded the motion which was passed unanimously.

Since there was no further business to come before this special meeting of the Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees, Dr. Bates made a motion to adjourn with a second by Mr. Markley and the meeting was adjourned at 5:11 P.M.

	Respectfully Submitted,
	Janice S. Sugarman, Fiscal Officer, Bainbridge Township
	Date
	Date
	Date
Minutes Read:	
Minutes Approved:	